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January 27, 2019

Kenneth Rowe, Jt.
1094 Marion Street
Saint Paul, MN 55117

RE: Claim Number: C190008
Dear Mr. Rowe:
The investigation into your claim has been completed.

The Depattment of Labor & Industry’s State Board of Appeal’s remanded your case back to the City of Saint
Paul’s Fire Official for handling under the last paragraph of their decision dated December 19%, 2018. As
such, it would be up to a City of Saint Paul employee to render a decision on your case. Pet the Department
of Safety & Inspections (DSI), thete are no pending issues on your case so there is nothing further to be
decided by the City’s Fire Official for the 2018 matter.

Further, any actions taken by any City of Saint Paul employee are protected from any claims under Minnesota
Statute 466.05, subdivision5, Execution of Statute. This means that any claim based upon an act or omission
of an officer or employee, exetcising due cate, in the execution of a valid or invalid statute, charter, ordinance,
resolution ot rule.

As such, your claim for damages against the employees of the Department of Safety & Inspection and the
City of Saint Paul for improper action are prohibited under Minnesota Statute. Thetefore, your claim is
respectfully denied.

Sandra Bodensteiner
Claitns Manager

Sincetely,

AA-ADA-EEO Employer




